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1. On 12th September 2018, the Government announced the preferred corridor 
for the Oxford to Cambridge Expressway.  This identifies a broad area within 
which the route will be developed.  The broad area includes the potential for 
different route options around Oxford which will lead into the Vale of White 
Horse District.  The announcement on the preferred route is anticipated in 
Winter 2020. The Council does not consider the recent announcement and 
the timetable for the identification of the preferred route to have any impact on 
Local Plan 2031 Part 2.  

2. Full details of the announcement are available at the following link: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/speeches/oxford-to-cambridge-expressway-
road-scheme-update 
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